Juniors Report 2022

The CLOK Junior Training sessions are still being held (usually every month) at various locations
around the Teesside area.

Many of the juniors have progressed into the North East Junior Squad, or just participate at a club level,
and some have moved on to other activities.

There has also been a recent wave of new starts (Simpsons, Barnetts, Hansons, etc.) but, overall, we
are struggling with a lack of available juniors. Sometimes only two or three can make it to a session.

Charles Mayes and | have been doing the coaching, sometimes with ad-hoc help from parents on the
day.

There is still no perceptible pull-through from the Schools Development Programme.

So really, there is not much change from previous years.
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